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137 East 66th Street
New York, N.Y. 10021
212-628-3821

June 10, 1980

Joshua Lederberg, President
The Rockefeller University
1230 York Avenue
New York, N.Y. 10021

Dear Josh:

Thanks to you, I met with several members of Fred
Lehmann's team in the Development Office. I really
appreciate your remembering that I am available for
this kind of work. In fact, I think I would be able
to make a contribution and I sincerely hope that
something will come of that meeting.

Fred Lehmann did say he thought it would be appropriate
to plan to talk again early in June. So far I have not
heard from him but I am hoping! I do feel a strong
sense of identification with Rockefeller, because
you are there I'm sure.

Meanwhile, I want to thank you very much for your
thoughts and efforts on my behalf.

a

Sincerely,

‘

Sylvia Frank L   
 


